
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 564 — 01 DECEMBER 2023 
INFORMATION REQUEST AND PPI RESPONSE DATES DURING 
THE CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR PERIOD 
 

 

Introduction — Information for immigration staff around Potentially Prejudicial Information 
(PPI) and Further Information request during the Christmas/New Year period. 

The information request and Potentially Prejudicial Information (PPI) process during the 
Christmas/New Year period will be as follows: 

Between Monday 11 December 2023 and Monday 8 January 2024, any information request or PPI 
issued should have a response date that reflects at least 20 working days. This will allow clients, 
Licensed Immigration Advisers and Immigration Lawyers sufficient time during the holiday period 
to respond. Clients, Licensed Immigration Advisers and Immigration Lawyers will be able to request 
an extension should they need one.  

Normal response timeframes will resume from Monday 8 January 2024. 
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